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Prayer  Journal . 

• Linda Tidwell will have cataract surgery tomorrow 
and on the other eye the following Monday. 

• Randy Cooper is waiting on a surgery date for his 
heart pump surgery. 

• Joy McInroe’s brother, Neal Pelfrey was hospitalized 
with a bacterial infection. 
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North Ridge 



Welcome Visitors!  Please fill out a card from the 
back of the pew and place in one of the collection 
plates in the foyer so we will have a record of your 
visit.  There is an attended nursery for ages 0-2 
available during worship in the left corridor, room 
#2.    
 

 

 Order of Worship 
Announcements: 

Matt Howard 

Song Leader 

Dick Graham 

613 - Hold to God’s Unchanging Hand 

652 - Jesus Saves 

Opening Prayer 

James Buck 

678  - More About Jesus 

679 - Tis So Sweet To Trust In Jesus 

Sermon 

662 - All To Jesus 

365 -  How Beautiful 

Communion Thoughts  

 Raynard Screws 

704 - Bind Us Together 

Closing Prayer 

Don Little 

The Gospel Project For Kids 
at Home is a curriculum for 
preschool and elementary chil-
dren that is a resource for fami-
lies to use for your own family 
devotional time and also while 
we are not having regular Bible 
classes. Matt has provided a 

link on the church Facebook page to access the 
curriculum. 

Right Here Right Now is a curriculum available 
for the  midweek devotional.  Please check your 
emails this coming Tuesday for the first lesson. 
Matt will have the instructions on how to access 
the material. 

All “in person” youth activities planned  for      
December have been cancelled until further  
notice. 

Titus County Cares - Volunteers are needed 
for the produce food truck “drop” on  Friday,   
December 18th from 9:00 a.m.– noon at the 
First Baptist Church parking lot.  There is a sign 
up sheet in the foyer if you would like to help. 

The Half Century Flock Christmas dinner is  
cancelled until further notice. 

 


